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We have lived in the suburb of Jordan Springs for 8 years and are raising two young daughters. 
We have seen how this area has grown exponentially in recent years bringing many growing 
families of different cultures to the area. 
 
The proposal for a High School will be a fantastic addition and huge benefit to all the children, 
including our girls. Opportunities to gain higher education close to home and learn in a newer, 
modern and larger capacity where they can stay focused and reach their full potential. This High 
School will also bring more employment for those looking to work in and around a school. 
 
We are thrilled about this proposal and very hopeful to see a brand new high school located in 
Jordan Springs in the near future! 


